
NAVIGATION  
ADVISORY NOTICE 
   

RIVER NENE 

____________________________________________________ 
 
DATE:          23 August 2019 – until further notice 
____________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:   Earls Barton Lock 
____________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS: 
 
Boaters are advised that one paddle has failed a recent test and 
has been locked out of service. 
 
Please use the other paddle when operating the lock. 
 
When using this remaining paddle do not use excessive force 
during the lowering or raising operation. 
 
We are working to rectify this issue early next week and 
apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
 
 
Irven Forbes  
Waterways Manager  
23 August 2019 
____________________________________________________ 
 

You can also contact us at the Environment Agency on 03708 506 506 between 
9am and 5pm, Monday to Friday and ask for the Waterways Team in the 
Lincolnshire & Northamptonshire Area. 
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